
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department

(HCDD), is proposing to amend the Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) Program Summary

Budget under the 2015 Annual Action Plan. The following Amendment to the ESG Budget is

necessary to reallocate funds in order to meet current funding requests. Such adjustments

constitute a Substantial Amendment to the Annual Action Plan.

Emergency Solutions Grants

Budget Year

Amended
Activity

Budget

Decrease

Budget

Increase

2015 Emergency Shelter ($142,236.28)

2015 Rapid Rehousing $142,236.28

Total ESG Budget Changes: ($142,236.28) $142,236.28

The public has thirty days (30) to comment on this proposed item. The thirty-day period extends

from Friday, April 7, 2017 to Sunday, May 7, 2017. For more information on this item, contact

Derek Sellers at (832) 394-6239. Written comments can be submitted by mail to Derek Sellers,

HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. Following the public comment period, this

item will be submitted to City Council for approval.

For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may access HCDD’s website at

www.houstontx.gov/housing/. For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or

landlord/tenant relations, please contact Royce Sells at 832.394.6240.


